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Dear AMRE Members and Stakeholders,

| am pleased to announce that AMRE, the Association of Mines Resident Engineers, is celebrating its
100th anniversary on the 15th of February 2024.

Founded in 1924, AMRE has been a pillar of support for engineers in the mining sector, adapting to
challenges and opportunities over the decades. As we embark on our second century, we aim to
remain relevant by embracing technological advancements, supporting our members, and attracting
a new generation of engineers.

Join us in celebrating our pioneering spirit and looking forward to another successful century.
Yours in health, safety. productivity, and prosperity.

Job Sithole - AMRE President




